
    After an amazing month in   
Venezuela, God opened the 
door into March with our 
friends at Colonial Baptist 
church here in Baltimore who 
hosted their 25th Annual     
Missions Conference.  We are 
especially thankful to Pastor 
Cecil and Karen for their   

hospitality and friendship over these many years. 
This year, the Spanish church, Nueva Vida, sent 
Cesia and her sisters to sing during the Praise 
night of the conference.  This added some Latin   
flavor to the weekend and a new generation of         

people to be involved in missions! 

    It’s been a blessing to meet with 
new friends from the Baltimore 
School of the Bible who invited      
Adam to speak at their annual    
mission’s meetings. What a joy to 
share with their students and staff 
on the book of Acts!  Thank you, 

Vince Mercer, and Bob      
Lippy!  We were also able to 
promote the prayer seminar 
with churches and students 
during the two nights. 
Thanks to John Finnessy and Phil Stewart for      
joining me to spread the word about the Prayer 
Seminars.  

     Adam’s first prayer seminar this month was in 
Scranton, PA hosted by     
Marcelo and his Steamtown 
Spanish church. Another 
great group attended while 
learning and sharing on        
prayer through the lens of the 
word of God.  

    Adam has been able to share on missions work in 
Venezuela at local bible studies and Spanish 
church services.  We are 
thankful for friends and     
believers who are still hungry 
for news from abroad and 
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“Honor your father and mother” (this is the Ȧrst commandment with a promise), that it 
may go well with you and that you may live long in the land.” Ephesian 6:2-3 

Dear Family and Friends,   

    We just enjoyed a weekend with David and 
Hope as they visited us from Florida.  We are so 
blessed to have our family and be able to enjoy all 
the times we can get together!  It is a joy to eat, 
laugh and love on each other as stories are 
shared. It is also a time to speak of Jesus Christ openly and bless the next 
generation as we thank God for their lives! 

    We also are so blessed by the spiritual family that God has placed us 
into.  Visiting churches, lunches with friends and mentors, all these bring 
fresh breezes of God’s love into our lives each month.  We could not do all 
that we do without the love, friendship and support we received from so 
many.   

    One of the blessings we have each year is to share all that God has done at our Annual Fundraising Picnic.  This 
is our opportunity to reϐlect on the year and praise God for what He is doing in His kingdom and sharing it with 
each of you.  We would love to see you there!         
           Love,	Adam	&	Dianna 

March 

19th Annual                   
Nathanson Missions     

Fundraiser 2024 
 

Dear Friends, 

On June 8, 2024 at 4 pm we will 
hold our annual Fundraising picnic 

and we would love for you to      
attend!  

To RSVP, please text Nathanson to 
410-618-1010.                                 

To donate, please text NMGive to 
410-618-1010 and follow the link 

to “Give to Pastor Adam Nathanson.” 

Baltimore School of the Bible 

Steamtown Church Espanol, Scranton, PA 

Bob Lippy, Adam, John & Phil 

Colonial Baptist Missions Conference 2024 

Fun at the zoo with the fam! 

Ministering at CE Getsemani, Rosedale, MD 



how God is working outside the USA.       

     During this Easter season, our church hosted an 
egg hunt. Dianna invited her ESL 
students/families and a handful 
attended the event. This gave us 
another moment to share and meet 
other family members.  This is also 
the big week we show the Jesus 
film in the different languages in 
the ESL classes. Then we explain 

the message and meaning of 
Easter. This always opens up                    
conversations with our         
students in regards to the 
Gospel.  Please continue to 
pray that the ESL ministry 

will plant many seeds and see 
a harvest of new believers for 
the kingdom of God! 

    In Ephesians 6:2, we are          
exhorted to honor our mother 
and father. When we are in 
Baltimore, we stay with Adam’s 
mom, Leonor. In March, she turned 
89 years old, and she is still going 
strong!  We also live just 15 
minutes from Dianna’s parents and 
we attend the same church with 
them.  We are thankful for this   
season to be here to help care for 
them.  They are precious gifts to us!  And we are 

blessed that they also share our faith.  How   
special it was to share 
Easter Dinner with our 
family and to be able to 
consider God’s great gift of 
salvation to us all!  It was 
a great month! Prayer Requests: 

©Pray for the church in Caracas as they 
continue evangelism and discipleship.  Eve-
ryone is excited at how God is moving and 
at how the new building is being used.   

©Praise!!!!!  DiannaÕs visa was approved! We will 
travel back to Venezuela in July.  

©Pray for the elders: Adam & Dianna, Ivan & Enyis, 
and Rene & Consuelo.  Please pray especially for their 
health, financial provision and spiritual protection, and 
for their strength, stamina and wisdom as they lead 
the church through this on going crises.         Protec-
tion, safety, provision and wisdom for our church fam-
ily in Caracas 

©Please pray for our friends, Karla and Leslie, as she 
continues her cancer treatments in Venezuela.  Pray 
for complete healing and for her strength as her body 
fights this disease.   

©Pray for Daniel and his job as a therapist in a local 
public school.  Please pray for him as he prepares to 
take his next certification test.  Also pray as he   
ministers to the youth of his church. 

© Pray for David and Hope as they go forward in     
pursuing becoming missionaries.  Pray as they reach 
out to other young married couples and lean into  
youth ministry in their church. 

©Praise and prayer for the finances needed to       
continue in the work God has called us to do.  Prayer 
for our annual fundraiser in June. 

Nathanson Heartbeats 

Apr 25-27 – Adam in the Chicago Area for 
Prayer Seminars 
Apr 29 – Last day of ESL classes 
May 2 – National Day of Prayer  
May 5 – ESL Appreciation Day at our church  
May 13-30 – Adam to Spain and Portugal 
May 14-18 – Adam to Lisboa, Portugal 
May 18-22 – Adam to Madrid, Spain  
May 23-25 – Adam to Barcelona, Spain  
May 25-28 – Adam to Valencia, Spain 
June 8 – Our annual Fundraising Picnic in Kingsville, MD  
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Schedule 

ADDRESS FOR SUPPORT 

Tax deductible financial support can now be sent to: 

IAGM, PO Box 333, Seneca Falls, NY 13148  
Memo:  Adam & Dianna Nathanson  

or                             
Go to www.iagm.org and 

click on the donate button 
for online giving            

Members of:   

International Association 
of  Grace Ministries 

www.iagm.org 

Grace Community 
Church’s annual 
Easter Egg hunt:  

we had 7 ESL 
families come and 

enjoy the day! 

(For Information & Scheduling)The Prayer Seminar  
[Founded as J. GORDON HENRY MINISTRIES in 1984] 

 

Adam Nathanson, President,  (443) 846-8277 

Website: theprayerseminar.com              Facebook: The Prayer Seminar 

BE A LIGHTHOUSE OF PRAYER FOR YOUR FAMILY, YOUR NEIGHBORS,    
YOUR CITY, YOUR NATION! TELL A FRIEND! 

Bible Study at the VanLeuvens 

Family time! 


